Punta Gorda

GILCHRIST LANDING DAY DOCKS
OVERNIGHT USE PERMIT - GENERAL INFORMATION

Any vessel owner utilizing the Gilchrist Landing Day Docks between 1:00 a.m. and
5:00 a.m. must first obtain an overnight docking permit. A maximum of ten non-
transferrable permits shall be issued at any given time on a first come/first served
basis, with subsequent applicants placed on a waitlist. Permits are valid for a period
of six months from the date of issuance. A request for a permit renewal will be
treated as a new application subject to placement on the waitlist.

OBTAINING A PERMIT
Docking Permit Agreement forms are available from the City Clerk’s Office. A
completed Agreement and payment of $60 is required.

MAINTENANCE OF PERMIT
The permit (laminated document) must be placed so as to be visible on the
starboard bow of the vessel.

EXPIRED PERMIT

Applicants are required to surrender their permit upon its expiration date, when it is
no longer needed or following receipt of a written warning for violation of the rules
and regulations, whichever comes first. Refunds will not be issued in the case of
early termination of a permit.

WAITLIST

The City Clerk’s Office will maintain a first come/first served waitlist as necessary.
Individuals who wish to be included on a waitlist must provide contact information
(phone number and email address) in order to receive notification once a permit
becomes available.

For additional information/questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at pgclerk@CityofPuntaGordaFL.com or
(941)575-3369.



